MUPY hosted a handover ceremony of deanship
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September 14th, 2016

On September 14th, 2016, Quality Development Unit of Mahidol University Pharmacy Faculty (MUPY)
organized a handover ceremony named ’"United Heart, We Grow Together’ with the purposes of
congratulating and transferring continual administrative roles and responsibilities of the Dean and
relevant documents from Assoc. Prof. Dr. Chuthamanee Suthisisang to Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna
Chulavatnatol, formerly Deputy Dean, who was officially appointed as a new Dean of MUPY in the
period of 2017-2020. She will assume her new role with a four-year term on September 17th, 2016
onwards. Furthermore, this event was held for MUPY members to express thanks to Assoc. Prof. Dr.
Chuthamanee Suthisisang and her administrative board in the occasion of a termination of her
two-term deanship during 2009-2012 and 2013-2016, and we also took this opportunity to congratulate
to Assoc. Prof. Dr. Suvatna Chulavatnatol on her new role. On this occasion, Assoc. Prof. Dr.

Suvatna Chulavatnatol, new MUPY Dean, presented her strategic plan to MUPY members and announced her
new administrative members for an upcoming faculty administration. After that, a group photo session
between two administrative groups was taken to be a memorable moment considering one of MUPY
milestone. This event also marked a transition of MUPY deanship and was well attended by numerous
faculty members.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1870



